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PERMANENT MISSION OF NORWAY
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of
the Sea, and has the honour to refer to the submission of Norway to the
Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf pursuant to article 76,
paragraph 8 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea made on
27 November 2006.

The Permanent Mission has the honour to clarify that the geodetic reference
frame used throughout the submission of Norway is the World Geodetic
System 1984 (WGS84) and request that this information be posted on the
website of the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the
Sea as a corrigendum to the submission of Norway.

The Permanent Mission of Norway avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea the
assurances of its highest consideration. \\;\.\
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New York, 26 January 2007

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea
United Nations
New York



